
FARNSWORTH CONSTRUCTION & GRAVEL CO 

175 HWY 133 

PAONIA, CO 81428 

970-527-4434 

farnsworthconstructiongravel@gmail.com 

 

April 23, 2018 

Division of Mining, Reclamation & Safety 

1313 Sherman St, Rm 215 

Denver, Co.  80203 

 

Re:  Permit M-2004-025 

 

Dear Whomever: 

Mining continues on this permit.  No new ground has been disturbed and 

reclamation has not begun.  As the area is mined in 2018-2019, mining will be 

following all terms of the permit document.  The area will not be enlarged, 

because we will be only increasing depth as we mine.  If you need any additional 

information for the file, please notify me at 970-527-4434, 

 

Sincerely, 

Patricia M. Farnsworth 

Patricia M. Farnsworth, PE 

Vice-President 

Farnsworth Construction & Gravel Co. 

mailto:farnsworthconstructiongravel@gmail.com

